
Division of Agricultural Colleges Ahmadu Bello University, Zaria 

(Office of the Secretary) 

 Addendum 

Re-Invitation for Pre-Qualification of Contractors/Suppliers for the (Merged) Year 

2009/2010 Tetfund Intervention in Library Development 

Reference to our earlier advert on the above subject matter in the Federal Tenders Journal, 

Vanguard and Daily Trust Newspapers of Monday, 29th June, 2015. The Management of 

the Division of Agricultural Colleges, Ahmadu Bello University, Zaria wishes to notify 

Interested contractors that the project is for year2008, 2009 and 2010 (merged). 

The closing date of 10th August, 2015 for submission of pre-qualification documents by 

interested contractors remains unchanged. 

  

Signed 

Management 
 


